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St Catherine’s ELCC
We understand that this is an unsettling time for you all and we strive to make this change as 
comfortable for you and your child/children as possible.
Staff:

Head Teacher – Emma Henry

Depute Head of Class- Sarah McCall
Depute Head of Class- Aileen Darroch
Senior ELCC- Sharon Donaldson
Staff changes:
As some of you will be aware the nursery appointed a new depute Sarah McCall, Sarah will work 
alongside your existing Depute Nicola. As you know Nicola is on maternity leave and we have 
Aileen Darroch who is covering this post. We welcome Sharon back who is now our Senior 
ELCCO. We also welcome back Louise Watson from maternity leave.
Due to Covid-19 procedure and risk assessments things will look a little different around the 
nursery. 
Drop off and pick up:

Regrettably parents are not permitted into the building at this time. You will be met by 
your child’s key worker outside and they will bring your children into nursery. Our Senior, Sharon 
will provide you with further details on your arrival. Arrivals to nursery can be staggered from 
8.00am-8.15am for our morning class and 1.00pm-1.15pm for our afternoon class. At the end of 

the day children should be collected from 12.45pm-1.00pm and 5.45pm and 6.00pm.
Changes of clothes:
Could you please bring a change of clothes with you every day including waterproof clothing, we 
also ask that you bring your child’s own sun cream and sun hat. Your child has been given a peg 
with their name on it so there will be no mistake of mixing up their belongings.
Snack and Lunch:

As you know there are no lunches provided for the time being. Snack will be provided as normal.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.
Thank you,
Our nursery phone number: 0141 618 3863
	

	



